
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, APRIL 24, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AS I THOUGHT ABOUT WHAT I WOULD TALK ABOUT TODAY, THE QUESTION CAME TO 

MIND, “WHAT DO YOU SUPPOSE HAPPENED ON THE SUNDAY FOLLOWING CHRIST’S 

RESURRECTION?” JUST A THOUGHT. I HAVE NO ANSWERS FOR YOU.  

I DO HAVE SOME SPRING LETTER MONTH LETTERS TO SHARE WITH YOU TODAY. 

[JEFF – FLORENCE WI] Hi everyone, I have been a listener for nearly 20 years and cannot thank 

all of you enough for the choices you have made for programming choices over the years. The 

wide variety of teachers both old and new provide a sound basis for our Biblical understanding. 

Congratulations on the many years you have made your station available to all who may listen. 

Bless you and God for the work you do. 

[LEE – MEDFORD] Dear WRVM Staff, I thank God for you, and the many fine programs you 

air. I especially enjoy Haven Today and its emphasis on what's current today. I have 

sponsored a missionary family in Ukraine going on 20 years, and appreciate the interviews. 

THE MOTHER and her three daughters managed to get across the border while her 

husband is running humanitarian services in Kiev. HIS brother was wounded and I pray is 

recovering! The wisdom and knowledge gained cannot be found in secular radio. Please 

keep up the good work!!! God Bless. 

THAT’S A GOOD REMINDER TO KEEP OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS IN THE LORD IN 

UKRAINE IN OUR PRAYERS. 

THANK YOU FOR REMEMBERING US BEFORE THE THRONE OF GRACE.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


